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Valentines LOVEly Cake Sale 
 
A few William Penn parents are kindly organising a Valentines cake and biscuit sale to take place 
after school on 14th February.  All proceeds will be donated to the school and families are invited 
to bake a contribution to be brought into school on the morning of Tuesday 14th February. 
Children will then be able to purchase cakes/biscuits after school and they will also be available 
during parent’s evening (if there are any left!). Thank you. 
 
Nut Free School 
 
We have had several cases of nuts/nut products being brought in to school recently.  In common with most schools, 
we have a nut free policy owing to pupils with extreme reactions to nut products.  Please note that many cereal bars 
contain nuts and therefore caution should be exercised when providing these.  On no account are biscuits and 
crisps permitted for break time snacks. 
 
Pick Up from Clubs 
 
As we no longer have canopies at the back of the school, we have reviewed our arrangements for picking up from 
after school clubs.  We will be asking club providers to bring children to the front canopy where you are welcome to 
wait for them. 
 
Sale of Second Hand Uniform 
 
On Tuesday 14th and Thursday 16th February the second hand uniforms will be on sale in the hall.  If you are able 
to help with the sale please contact Carrie Cort on 07768 212833 or cort@sussexgreenliving.co.uk We ask for 
donations of £1 or more for each item bought. There are loads of clothes for Cadbury children, so please do take a 
look and buy!  
 
If you have school clothes which your children have outgrown, please leave them in the school office on Monday 
13th.  
 
Parents Consultations Online Sign Up Spring Term 2017 Reminder 
 
We will be operating the online sign up system for Parents’ Consultations (which take place on Tuesday 14th 
February and Thursday 16th February).  The aim is to allow all parents the opportunity to choose the time slot of 
their choice.  In order to do this, please use your log in username and password.  The e-schools letter previously 
issued gave the website address, username and password.  If you have forgotten your log in or are new to the 
school, please contact the school office.  When you have logged in, please follow the straightforward instructions.  
The system will go live at 6am on Tuesday 6th.  If you do not have internet access, please contact the school office 
and we will assist you in booking an appointment.   
 
Fundraising idea - Venue Needed 
 
Mrs Cort is keen to organise a summer dance and green games arcade for children, to raise money for William 
Penn School. She could hire the village hall but this will reduce the profits. If anyone has a barn or suitable building 
which could be used please contact Mrs Cort on cort@sussexgreenliving.co.uk or call 07768 212833.  
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


